
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 
 
   March 10, 2004 
 
 
 
R. A. Keith, Administrator 
Appraiser Certification and Licensure Board 
1860 Hawthorne Ave NE, Suite 200 
Salem, Oregon 97303 
 
Dear Mr. Keith: 
 
 Thank you for providing us the opportunity to review the proposed revision to Oregon 
Administrative Rules (OAR) Chapter 161. We reviewed the changes and have no comments. We 
appreciate the opportunity to review the proposed changes. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Ben Henson 
   Executive Director   


